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akamzesid Deh Cho Land Use Planning Committee

Qctober 29, 2004

Distribution List

RE: Requested Visit

Dear Concemed Band Members

Thank you for your letter dated August 31, 2004 (faxed October 7, 2004). We recognize your
concerns and wish to address them appropriately. We must also give due recognition to the
feedback we have already received from other members in your community. The intent of the
land use planming session is to bring the community together as one voice to create a plan that
addresses everyone’s needs. To that end, we agree that further discussions in your community
are required. Our Chairman, Herb Norwegian will be contacting you shortly to arrange a
meeting.

Sincerely,

AN

Heidi Wicbe
Executive Director
Deh Cho Land Use Planming Committee

Ce: Herb Norwegian, Chairman, Deh Cho Land Use Planning Committee
Andy Scott, Minister, Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
Todd Burlingarme, Chair, Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Ethel Blondin-Andrew, Minister of State, Northern Development
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